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    Tuesday 4th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

To enhance our new summer term topic around the wonderful picture book ‘Handa’s Surprise’, the 

children in Reception will be going on a trip to Whitby Park during the afternoon on Wednesday 12th 

June.  Whilst we are there, we will be having a picnic to sample a variety of the exotic fruits. We will 

also play team games on the field and play on the equipment at the park. 

The children will need to be dressed in full school uniform for our trip and be wearing comfortable 

trainers and have a waterproof coat/sun hat and sun cream in school with them, weather dependent.  

The children need to bring a labelled water bottle with them that we can take with us to the park.  We 

will be back at school before the end of the day, ready to be dismissed at 3.15pm as usual.  

 

Please use the consent button on the Spider App to provide permission for your child to attend.   

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Brooks and Miss Ward 

 

 

  


